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New Mexico State Legislative Funding Continued
Although the state faced significant budget cuts in light
of the COVID-19 pandemic, NMNEC is pleased to
announce that we have received another year of funding
from the New Mexico State Appropriation House Bill 2.
Although these funds were reduced from fiscal year
2020, these monies will be used to help support mission
and goals of the Consortium.
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Spring 2020 NMNEC Program Evaluation Student
Survey Results Are In!
Several questions were added to the Spring 2020
Program Evaluation Student Survey to gauge and
address the students' perspective on changes to learning
modalities cause by the COVID-19 pandemic. Below are
the most common themes identified along with 
recommendations by the NMNEC Program Evaluation
Committee to address these challenges. 

The additional questions will also be included in the
NMNEC Program Evaluation Student Survey for Summer
2020 and will be reported there after. 
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Coming Soon! Virtual NMNEC Statewide Faculty Meeting
A calendar invite with Zoom link and agenda to follow.

Announcements
Here's What's Going On Continued

Page 3



"WHAT'S NEW"
NEWSLETTER

A U G U S T  2 0 2 0  |  V O L .  3

University of New Mexico - Valencia
For more information on the ADN/BSN Program and
admission requirements at UNM-V, please visit their
website here:

http://valencia.unm.edu/academics/divisions/Health-
Sciences/nursing-program/nursing-program-
application-information.html
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http://valencia.unm.edu/academics/divisions/Health-Sciences/nursing-program/nursing-program-application-information.html


"WHAT'S NEW"
NEWSLETTER

A U G U S T  2 0 2 0  |  V O L .  3

Announcements
Celebrating Our Successes Continued

Page 5

During Fiscal Year 20, NMNEC Provided
Conference Registration Stipends to 86 Recipients!
39 stipends were issued to NMNEC nursing faculty to
attend the New Mexico Center for Nursing Excellence
Virtual Educators Conference on Innovations in Online
Education in June 2020. 

The remaining 47 stipends were issued to NMNEC
nursing faculty who attended NurseTim's Nuts & Bolts
for Nurse Educators Conference in August 2020. These
individuals have been asked to submit learning tips and
key take-aways from this conference which will be
shared with NMNEC faculty in the near future. 
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Feedback Needed: 
NMNEC Policy on Calculating and
Reporting Simulation Hours as Clinical
Substitution Pilot
Do you have feedback on the NMNEC Policy on
Calculating and Reporting Simulation Hours as
Clinical Substitution Pilot? We'd love to hear
from you now that you've had a chance to test it
out. 

This pilot policy needs to move forward to
NMNEC Leadership Council for a vote on its
implementation. If approved, this pilot will be
introduced as a policy for NMNEC curricular
programs.

Please send your feedback to NMNEC staff at
nmnec@salud.unm.edu, by September 18, 2020
so that it can be compiled and presented to the
Leadership Council for the voting process.

The policy pilot can be located on the NMNEC
website under Faculty Login / Policies and
Procedures.
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http://salud.unm.edu/
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NMNEC Is On Facebook
Lots of interesting, relevant and fun information is
shared on the NMNEC Facebook page. Like and
follow our page to view updates, posts, photos,
and to engage with your NMNEC community. To
do so, click on the Facebook button below or copy
and paste this link into your web browser
(https://www.facebook.com/NMNEC/).
See you there! 
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"You have not
forgotten to
remember; you 
have remembered 
to forget..."
-Idries Shah

https://www.facebook.com/NMNEC/
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Oversee the work of the established NMNEC Committees
Create and oversee the work of ad-hoc committees and projects
Plan general meetings
Secure and manage resources
Manage communications between NMNEC membership and
other individuals/organizations
Ensure accountability for deadlines/goals
Act as a liaison to government organizations and task forces
Bring major policy decisions to membership for discussion and
voting

Nominations must be submitted by September 8, 2020.
Once a nominee has been accepted, they will receive an email
request to submit a headshot and a video presentation.
The headshot and video will be sent along with answers on the
nomination form to the NMNEC Curriculum Member Programs
for review.
Voting will take place via SurveyMonkey with one vote being
conducted by each NMNEC school. 
Election results are announced via email. 

Nominations for the NMNEC Leadership Council ADN
Program Member Position Are Still Being Accepted
The New Mexico Nursing Education Consortium is guided by the
NMNEC Leadership Council and Each Leadership Council
representative agrees to serve a minimum of two (2) years. 
 

The functions of the Leadership Council are to manage
operations for the Consortium, including:

Eligible ADN Programs: 
CCC, LCC, NMJC, UNM-G, UNM-V

Election Process:

Please complete the nomination form HERE, if interested.

Participation is
highly encouraged
and greatly
appreciated. Please
consider joining the
NMNEC Leadership
Council.

Newsletter content provided by Jessica Gutierrez, NMNEC Program Manager and Mary Wright, NMNEC Program Outreach Manager

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KTBZ7TG

